


Event Details
During the above date and time, contractors on behalf of Thames
Water will be undertaking utility chamber replacement works.
 
To facilitate this, Newlands Park will be closed in both directions
between Tredown Road and Homecroft Road.
 
Buses should divert as instructed
 
Route 75
Towards Lewisham
From Croydon Road at High Street will divert via left High Street,
ahead Crystal Palace Park Road, right Lawrie Park Road, right
Westwood Hill, ahead Sydenham Road and line of route.
 
Towards West Croydon
From Sydenham Road at Newlands Park will diver via ahead
Sydenham Road, ahead Westwood Hill, left Lawrie Park Road, left
Crystal Palace Park Road, ahead High Street, right Croydon Road and
line of route.
 
 
Route 194
Towards Bell Green
From High Street at Green Lane will divert via ahead High Street,
ahead Crystal Palace Park Road, right Lawrie Park Road, right
Westwood Hill, ahead Sydenham Road and line of route.
 
Towards West Croydon
From Sydenham Road at Newlands Park will divert via ahead
Sydenham Road, ahead Westwood Hill, left Lawrie Park Road, left
Crystal Palace Park Road, ahead High Street and line of route.


